
4th Grade Newsletter 
Roadrunner Classroom 

May 5th, 2025 – May 22nd, 2025 

Important Dates 

Cafecito – May 7th @ 8:30am (Borton Library) 
Borton Game Night – May 8th @ 5:30pm (Borton Dining Hall) 
Library and Book Series Books Due – May 9th  
Music Performance – May 14th (Roadrunners at 11:30am – please be early) 
Celebration of Learning – May 16th – After morning meeting 

Field Day/Water Day – May 20th 9:00am-10:15am 
5th Grade Promotion – May 22nd 
Last Day of School – May 22nd  
 

Academic Focus 

Project: We are building our project. Next up is adding paint. I hope to see you for our Celebration of Learning 
on May 16th. 

ELA/Reading/Math: For the rest of the month, we are reviewing material we learned throughout the year to 
ensure that students are ready for 5th grade! 

 

Important Notes 

PLEASE READ: Just a reminder that there are no gum, candy, or cell phones allowed at school (cell phones in 
backpacks only). If your student brings a cell phone it must stay in their bag until they are off campus. If you 
need to communicate with your students about how they are getting home or who is picking them up, please 
feel free to send me a message on Class Dojo, through email, or you can call the school at 520-225-1000. 

 

Contact Information: 

Class Dojo Sign Up: https://www.classdojo.com/ul/p/addKid?target=class&class=CZ7BBFZ 

Email: katie.hixon@tusd1.org 
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